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Beginning July 1, 2025, there will be an additional health plan option available. The new Community 
Plan will be part of the new Healthy Premier Network administered by University of Utah Health Plans. 
More details will be shared on May 1st. 
 
The two current health plans will continue to be available alongside this new health plan. Employees 
that would like to switch will need to do so during open enrollment. 
 
Who might benefit from this plan?  

• Those living along the Wasatch Front and primarily going to U Health providers 

Who may not benefit from this plan?  

• Those living outside the Wasatch Front - costs will be higher to utilize providers outside U 
Health, Granger Medical Clinics and Primary Children's Hospital 

What's Next? 
During Open Enrollment, we'll provide:  

• Full plan and network details 
• Monthly premium rates 
• Provider search link for the Healthy Premier Network 

Visit our Open Enrollment page and stay tuned for more updates! 

Benefits Advisory Committee Meeting - Thursday, April 10 at 10:00 am 
We will have one final discussion about plan changes and premium rates. To view the meeting, register 

at 
https://utah.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Ss1CihpHTX2wY72IALVJiA.  

 
 
Wishing you health and wellness, 
 
University Human Resource Management (UHRM)  
 

https://benefits.utah.edu/annual-open-enrollment/
https://utah.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Ss1CihpHTX2wY72IALVJiA

